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5 January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 2 visit to the Alhambra theatre on Wednesday 10th January 2024 

Year 2 will be visiting the Alhambra theatre to see Cinderella on Wednesday 10th January. This will take place 
after lunch (1:00pm) but will not finish until after school hours. We will travel by coach.  

 
Please note: 

● Please collect your child at 4.30 pm in the school playground.  
● Children will need to wear school uniform, suitable footwear and a warm waterproof coat. 
● Children will have their lunch in school as usual.  Please do not send your child with food as it will not 

be taken on the trip.  

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs B Bains 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


